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Awards Committee was scheduled to meet during the Habitat meeting on Feb 14, but I  
was the only attendee.  After the Habitat meeting, Dale, Skip, Sam and I went over the  
Scholarships submitted and determined the winner, Jason LeVan from Armenia Mountain 
Spurs chapter.

I had the nameplates created for the LMO and WCO of the year Awards for presentation  
at a PGC Commissioner meeting. I’ve brought them along for whomever is going to  
present them.

Tom Bunty


